
 FOOD SERVICE BOARD REPORT NOVEMBER 2020

  
Staffing and Training

● In November, Dee Fojtik, Chris Kempf, and Frances Barton, are continuing to 
deliver breakfast and lunch to the South Meadows classrooms 

● In November Michelle Spence, Jessie Mcalpine, Krista Skiotys, and Kathy 
Watkin, are continuing to deliver breakfast and lunch to the North Creek 
classrooms

● Denise Wurster, Joshua Brown, and Norma Schultz began serving hot meals 
at Beach Middle School in October of 2020

● Deb is currently attending weekly meetings and updates with the MDE
● One Lead Cook is on leave
● Currently interviewing to fill two vacant Assistant Cook positions at CHS and 

one Assistant Cook position at North Creek Elementary

Financials
● July- October 2020, the Food Service Department has generated $286,000 

in sales revenues
● July-October 2020, the Food Service Department distributed 34,000 

breakfasts and 50,000 lunches
● October YTD margin is showing a profit for the Food Service Department

Moving Forward
● The USDA has extended the SFSP Program for Free Breakfast and Lunch 

until the end of the 2020-2021 school year
● Curbside pick-up has changed to walk up pick up with inclement weather 

approaching
● Currently working on getting CHS open for Hybrid on 11/30/2020


